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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

 

February 20, 2019 

March 20, 2019 

April 17, 2019 

May 15, 2019 

June 19, 2019 

July 17, 2019 

August 21, 2019 

September 18, 2019 

October  16, 2019 

November 20, 2019 

No Meeting in December 

 

  
  

 

 

 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  Donations can also be dropped off 

at City Hall, 7th Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a 

check made payable to the Committee. 

We have some very exciting news !!  The Marines and 

Sailors of the 13th MEU are going to be COMING 

HOME soon !!  Although we don’t have an exact date 

we continue collecting items needed to assemble the 

WELCOME HOME bags for the single Marines.  It 

could be a week or two before the Marines receive 

their personal belongings out of storage when they 

return home so the Committee provides these bags 

stuffed full of goodies to hold them over.  We went to 

a new bag this deployment which are bigger and 

should fit all the donated items with no problem.  We 

think they will work great and they are just waiting to 

be stuffed.  A big thank you to HARRY SIDHU for 

donating the bags !!   

We need YOUR help to fill these bags.  Show your 

love and gratitude to our Marines as we welcome them 

home from a job well done.  Please review the attached 

flyer for the information on how you can help.  This is 

a fun project to do as a family, with a group of friends, 

with your co-workers, with your church family or even 

with your classroom !!!   If you are interested in help-

ing, please let us know what you would like to donate 

as we like to keep track of what we do have so we 

don’t have too many of one item and not enough of 

another. We currently have enough conditioner and 

toothbrushes.  No donation is too big or too small - 

together we can make Welcome Home that much more 

special for our returning heroes.   

Monetary donations are always welcome which will be 

used to purchase items still needed when we start stuff-

ing the bags.  Deadline date is February 14. 

Please join us in congratulating Bryan Vaughn on 

his retirement !!!  Bryan was the 13th MEU 
Family Readiness Officer (FRO) when the City 
adopted the 13th MEU and the Committee was 

formed.  He has been such an asset to the 
committee and instrumental in our support of 
“his” Marines.  A retired USMC Sgt. Major, he 
came back to the Corps as a civilian working as 

the 13th MEU FRO and officially retired on 
January 6.  The Committee surprised Bryan 
with an amazing retirement dinner on January 

20 hosted by the ANAHEIM WHITE 

HOUSE.  Thank you to Bruno, his nephew 
Sylvano and their over-the-top staff for making 

this special dinner such a memorable and won-
derful event. While Bryan has retired as FRO, 
were happy to say that he’s not gone - he’s 

officially a member of the Adoption Committee 
and we’re looking forward to a great year as we 
support our 13th MEU families !!! Bryan, Sylvano and our amazing wait staff  

Bruno Serato of the Anaheim White House  



Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
    Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

    Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

    Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

    Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o Chaplain Charlie Owens 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

    Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 
 

Donate 
 

The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 

citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  

Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 

 

Donate through PayPal - Address: 

Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

 

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Ambassador Automotive 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Circle C Storage, Orange 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Jeanne Spence 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Team Swolen  

The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

The Committee is busy 

working on the Sixth Annual 
Anaheim Semper 5K & 10K 
and hope that you will be 

able to join the fun !!  We 

are not only looking for 
race participants but are 
looking for sponsors, volun-

teers, finish line expo ven-
dors, donations of raffle 
prizes and items for the 

silent auction.  This event is 
our largest fundraiser during 
the year and provides much 

of the funding needed to 
support our 13th MEU 
families.  You can run as an 

individual or form a team.  
Can’t attend the event ?  
Not a problem ! We offer a 

Virtual run as well - you will 
receive a bib, event t-shirt 
and one of our beautiful and 

beefy Finisher Medals.  The 

Marines will be home from 
deployment and will have a 
presence at the event.  

Own your own business ?  
Why not consider becoming 
a sponsor and have a booth 

at the finish line expo - a 
great way to showcase your 
business while supporting 

our MEU families.  Please 
review the sponsorship 
opportunities attached. 

There is literally something 
for everyone !!  Everyone is 
invited to grab their family, 
friends and co-workers and 

join us for this fun and 

family-friendly event !!            








